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We mark the first anniversary of Spece Guaynabo with gratitude.
We extend our heartfelt thanks to all our members who have
chosen our Guaynabo location as their office and to everyone who
has joined us for happy hours, holidays, and special events. Here's

to many more wonderful years ahead.

Cheers!
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We continue enhancing our offices to elevate the experience for all our members
and guests. Our most recent endeavor imvolved mstalling wood ceilings, wood
walls, and built-in booths on the 11th floor. This level features 8 private offices.
each offering stunning views from every side of the building. Additionally, this
floor has shared workspace for Core members or Day Passes, and has been used
for meetings requiring special setups.

'National Margarita Day

Thank you to everyone who joined us
for National Margarita Day on
February 22nd!

Be on the lookout for an email about
our next Happy Hour happening on
March 21st!

We hope to see everyone there to
enjoy some drinks and appetizers!




